
Shakim Blackwell 

Nondalton School, SecondaryTeacher 

(907) 444-4295 

blackwellsm24@gmail.com 

 

April 14, 2025 

 

To the Superintendent and School Board Members of the LPSD:  

 

I am writing to formally resign from my position as the secondary teacher at Nondalton School 

after the 2024–2025 school year. 

 

I am deeply grateful to the Lake and Peninsula School District for the opportunities and support I 

have received throughout my time here. From beginning my journey as a student teacher in Port 

Heiden in 2017 to returning as a full-time educator in Nondalton, this district has played a 

pivotal role in shaping me both professionally and personally. 

 

I am especially grateful to the Nondalton community for allowing me to work with your 

students, support their growth, and help prepare them for life beyond the classroom. Being part 

of such a resilient and caring village has been an honor. 

 

Thank you for your trust and encouragement over the years. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Shakim Blackwell 

 


